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Abstract 
Thank you for inviting us to comment on this modification proposal.   

RWE npower fully support the implementation of this proposal.  We agree with the findings of 
the Governance Workstream and believe that implementation of this proposal will help create a 
more judicious modification process by allowing for appeal in instances where the Modification 
Panel have been unable to recommend either implementation or non-implementation. 

Should you have any queries with regard to this modification proposal we would be happy to 
discuss the issue further. 


